
  

Work Alert Notification 

Dear Members of the UAlbany Community, 

Please be advised of the following work occurring on the Podium deck outside of the 
Fine Arts building. This work is necessary to support the ongoing concrete deck repair 
project. During this Ɵme, the work may result in a change in access or egress, dust, 
odor, or noise. 

Work is expected to begin on Monday, December 18, 2023 at 5:00 AM and is expected 
to be completed by Friday, April 12, 2024 at 4:00 PM. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact the project manager, 
Nick Bennett, at njbennett@albany.edu  or at (518)442-2932. 
 
 

Campus: UPTOWN CAMPUS 

Building(s): Podium deck outside of Fine Arts 

Reason for NoƟficaƟon: Concrete deck repair 

EsƟmated Start: Monday, December 18, 2023, 5:00 AM 

EsƟmated End: Friday, April 12, 2024, 4:00 PM 

 
CriƟcal Work DescripƟon or Scope: 
We will be taking up the podium deck. There are mulƟple cracks and trip hazards; 
these areas could become leak points if not repaired correctly. 
 
PotenƟal Impacts on Surrounding Areas: 
- Change in access / egress -There will be signage the front door may be harder to find 
- Dust 
- Noise 



- Odor 
 

For a lisƟng of all current Project Work Alert NoƟficaƟons and notable campus projects, please 
view our web page.  
 
We thank you for your conƟnued support and apologize for any inconvenience this work may 
cause as we conƟnue to renovate and upgrade the University.  
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